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The Ipswich School Committee is pleased to announce the hiring of New England 
School Development Council (NESDEC) to assist in hiring a new Superintendent of 
the Ipswich Public Schools.   The School Committee is committed to conducting a 
thorough, inclusive process that will identify a dynamic educational leader who can 
help guide the schools to new heights of achievement. 
 
It is the School Committee’s intent to announce a new Superintendent by the mid-
May 2017.  A complete schedule for the search process with milestones will be 
available soon on the district website but major highlights of the schedule include: 

● Naming of a search committee composed of school committee, faculty, staff, 
parents, community members, and others. Applications for participation in 
the search committee will be made available in February and the committee 
membership will be finalized by March.  

● Focus groups will be organized to provide opportunities for faculty, staff, 
parent, student and community input on the key characteristics of our next 
superintendent. Focus groups will be held in late March and early April. 

● Additional input will be welcome throughout the search process by 
contacting the search committee. 

 
Additional details and updates on the search process can be found at the district 
web site at www.ipsk12.net. 
 
Additional questions on the search process can be directed to Carl Nylen, Chairman 
of the School Committee and member of the search committee at 
cnylen@ipsk12.net. 
 
 
 

http://www.ipsk12.net/
mailto:cnylen@ipsk12.net

